Guidelines for CIS course selection:

Seminars offered through Center for Integrative Studies should extend beyond the boundaries of any one academic discipline. Besides integrating diverse disciplinary approaches, these seminars should emphasize student participation and may experiment with forms of presentation and modes of learning.

Most courses in the Center for Interdisciplinary Studies are seminars, with enrollments of less than twenty students.  Team-taught or specially designed courses might enroll a larger number of students.  CIS courses are offered once a year for two years, thus allowing time for development and revision.  

Besides their ability to fulfill the topical and pedagogical goals of the Center for Integrative Studies, courses are selected under the following guidelines:

1) Commitment must be made for a course to be offered yearly for two years.

2) CIS can provide FTE for only one member of a team-taught course.

3) After two years, courses should gain departmental homes if they are to be continued. 

4) Ideally, CIS offerings each year will draw on the whole range of the college’s faculties.

5) Strong preference is given to semester over interim courses.

6) Strong preference is given to on-campus over off-campus courses.

7) Strong preference is given to faculty members who have not taught a CIS course in the past three years.

